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dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

From: The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of The Mineral 

Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:37 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: * The Denver Show / Hurricane Sally Flash Sale! *

 

  

 

 

* The Denver Show Hurricane Sale Continues * 
 

All Website Items are 30% to 50% OFF! 

 

Today marks the beginning of week 2 of the big mineral 
sale and week 1 was an incredible success! I've updated 

mineral showrooms and removed many sold items for 

this week but so many great minerals are still available 

that it's incredible! Especially in the Tucson 2020 rooms! 

 

THIS SALE ALSO APPLIES TO GOLDS AND SILVERS 

 

I have too much inventory and lots of storm clean up to 

pay for. All specimens on the website will be discounted 

30% to 50% OFF their listed prices. A few consignment 

items may have different discounts but everything else 

is included in the sale! I'm also open to any and all offers 




